
Delivering gigabit-capable broadband 

to existing developments   

Do you have the fastest service your broadband 

provider can supply, but find it’s still too slow for 

your needs? 

This may be because you are located in: 

 An area where the infrastructure isn’t capable of faster speeds due to technology 

type or distance from infrastructure 

 A new residential or commercial development where the developer has not opted 

for a gigabit-capable full fibre service    

 An area where the commercial market doesn’t currently plan to upgrade  

 A city centre apartment block, previously used for another purpose 

 A rural community 

 A difficult to reach location (geographical factors) 

In cases like these, there are a number of options which could improve the broadband 

speeds available.  These include: 

 Coming together as a community and progressing a group solution: 

UK Government Introduction to Community-led Schemes 

Openreach Community Fibre Partnerships 

SFSY Community Forum Facebook group 

 Taking advantage of funding opportunities that are available: 

SFSY Funding for Broadband page 

 Researching and choosing a different technology solution: 

SFSY Broadband Technologies Guide 

Other support:   

 

The Superfast South Yorkshire Team is available to offer advice and discuss connectivity 

solutions with groups  and can be emailed at hello@superfastsouthyorkshire.co.uk 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/community-led-broadband-schemes/introduction-to-community-led-schemes
http://www.openreach.co.uk/communityfibre
https://www.facebook.com/groups/910590315987018/
http://www.superfastsouthyorkshire.co.uk/funding
http://www.superfastsouthyorkshire.co.uk/technologies
mailto:hello@superfastsouthyorkshire.co.uk

